
“...worship Him who made heaven and earth, the sea 

and springs of water.” Revelation 14:7

SABBATH SCHOOL 9:30 - 10:3

WORSHIP 10:45 - 12:15

Welcome & Announcements Dan Elliott
Call to Worship & Prayer Dan Elliott
Songs of Praise Kitty Levi
Opening Hymn
Tithes & Offerings Baskets at the Door Julene Anderson
Today’s Offering OC Youth Support
Children’s Offering & Story Pastor Jose Galvez
Prayer & Praise Neldon Marker
Scripture Dan Elliott
Sermon Pastor Jose Galvez
Closing Hymn
Benediction Pastor Jose Galvez
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PASTOR: Pastor Jose Galvez 541-306-1150 cell, 503-769-2350 home
OFFICE HOURS: Wednesdays 9:00 AM - Noon
CHURCH WEBSITE: https://staytonor.adventistchurch.org
CHURCH PHONE: 503-769-5203
HEAD ELDER: Jim McLain
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS Staytonbulletin@yahoo.com

(Announcements must be in by Wednesday)

MINISTERS: Every member

SPEAKERS FOR THE MONTH OF JULY

Sunset today: 9:04 June 25, 2022 Sunset next Friday: 9:03

OUR CHURCH IN FELLOWSHIP
Welcome!  Happy Sabbath to all our guests and members.  If you are looking for a

church home, we invite you to consider our family.

CHURCH CALENDAR
JUN 29 6:30 Church Business Meeting

7:00 PM Prayer Meeting
JUL 01 7:00 PM King’s Heralds @ East Salem SDA Church

NEW CHURCH DIRECTORIES: LAST CHANCE FOR CHANGES First Draft is now on the
table in the foyer.  Please check again, and verify that all is correct.  Thank you. 

URGENT HOST FAMILY to host a Japanese student who would like to attend LAA.  Her
name is Aoi and she will be coming to Salem in August for the 2022-2023 school year. 
She turned 16 years old on May 23rd! Aoi says she has studied English for 10 years.
This is a wonderful opportunity to share our culture with Aoi and learn about hers. There
is also a stipend available for the host family.  If you have an interest in hosting Aoi, or
know someone who might be interested, please call the school office at 503-363-9408.  

OPEN ENROLLMENT FOR 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR - LAA is now accepting applications for
new and returning students for the 2022-2023 school year.  Apply at our website at
livingstone.academy, click on the “New Students Apply Here? Or “Re-enroll Students
Here”.  See the Livingstone Express posted on the bulletin board for information
regarding Financial Assistance. 

FUNDRAISER FOR HOPE PREGNANCY CLINIC has ended.  Please bring in the baby bottles
filled with your spare change (pennies, nickels, dimes, quarters or dollar bills).  You may
also write a check or donate online at HopeforSalem.org. See Marie Chinn if you have
any questions. Marie will be picking up the bottles as soon as possible.  Thank you for
your assistance.. 

SECOND READING: Nominating Committee for the 2022-2024 Church Officers
Dustin Gordon Daniel Ward
Julene Anderson Alyssa Lehl
Marjorie Devitt Mary Wallace
David Marx David Grady 

POTLUCK MEALS - Our next fellowship meal is scheduled for July 09, 2022.  There will be
no church fellowship meals until then.

BUSINESS MEETING - We will have a church business meeting this coming Wednesday,
June 29, 2022 at 6:30 PM.  We will be discussing our Church Budget and membership. 
Please plan to attend. 

mailto:Staytonbulletin@yahoo.com


REMEMBER TO CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARDS FOR INFORMATION ON EVENTS, NEEDS, AND

EXTRA INFORMATION.  You may find just what you are looking for.

FRESH EGGS AVAILABLE - at LLA. Contact the school office at 503-363-9408 for more
information. $4.00 donation appreciated. Coming soon will be fresh produce as well. 
Summer hours are from 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM.  Watch for more information. Another way to
support our school. 

SALEM ADVENTIST COMMUNITY SERVICES (SACS) - needs to be painted this summer.  The
estimated cost is around $13,000 still needed is $8,000.  If you would like to help please
contact them at 503-363-8893.  

SAD TO ANNOUNCE that Vickie Rogers, past member of our church has passed away on
June 19, 2022.  See Bulletin Board. 

THE KING’S HERALDS will be performing a the East Salem SDA Church at 5575 Fruitland
Road NE, Salem, on Friday July 1, 2022 starting at 7:00 PM.  Everyone is welcome! For
more information contact the church office at 503-363-0390. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Camp Meeting will be starting before we know it!  If you are
available, please know the deadline to sign up to volunteer is June 30, 2022. 
We’d love to have you on the volunteer team!  Sign up today at :
https://www.oregonadventist.org/gladstone-camp-meetings-volunteers.  

We need help staffing our blood drive at Camp Meeting.  We need people for
sign-ups (sit at the table in the plaza and recruit).  Registration (checking
people in for their appointment), Canteen (give juice and cookies in bloodmoble
after donors are finished).  The dates are, Tuesday and Wednesday 7/19 & 20
for sign-ups; Thursday and Friday 7/21 & 22 for Registration and Canteen. 
Sign up online at above website.  Volunteers must have a current background
check–remember that we haven’t had an in-person camp meeting in 2 years so
your background check may have expired!

You can help save a life!  The Red Cross Blood Drive is happening at Camp
Meeting!  Get your preferred appointment time by pre-scheduling online at:
www.redcrossblood.org, enter SDAconference in “Find a Blood Drive”, or call
1-800-RED-CROSS (1-800-733-2767).  Due to the popularity of this event, our
Red Cross Blood Drive is scheduled for two days–using two bloodmobiles–on
Thursday, July 21, and Friday, July 22, from 11:00 AM - 4:00 PM.  Under Age
Donors must be at least 16 years old with a signed Red Cross parental consent
form. 

 

http://www.redcrossblood.org,

